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SERVICE

English 1 (1)

Service Bulletin, 145 BF, Throttle Cable, 1999-03

In order to reduce the effort needed to operate the throttle trigger, the throttle cable has been
re-routed. See figures 1 and 2. The new arrangement means that the throttle cable is slightly
shorter. This change was introduced into production in October 1998.

On the earlier version, figure 1, the cable ran straight out from the side of the carburettor. On
the revised version, figure 2, the cable runs straight down from the carburettor.

Earlier machines can also be fitted with the shorter cable if the elbow sleeve nearest the
carburettor is turned so that it points straight down. Figure 2.

New ref. no.  Description
695 00 05-99 Throttle cable                                    

*NOTE  The three piece cable set is no longer necessary.

Figure 1
Earlier version

Figure 2
Current version
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